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Mid-sized advisers that are no longer eligible for SEC registration were required to register with their 

relevant state and withdraw their registration with the SEC no later than June 28, 2012. As per a prior 

posting regarding adviser oversight, advisers with $25 million to $90 million in assets under management 

(AUM) now fall under state oversight. 

Hundreds of mid-sized advisers could face SEC deregistration for failing to meet the June 28 deadline. 

Based on the latest numbers, many have not yet done so. 

While many states have granted conditional approvals to ensure business continuity if advisers applied in 

time, advisers that did not meet the state registration deadline could now face deregistration by the SEC. 

Unregistered advisers are prohibited from providing advice and collecting fees 

Eckerle Law offers a highest-quality and cost-effective alternative to the traditional law firm model for a 

wide variety of transactional and regulatory matters serving all your business law needs. Our experienced 

attorneys also provide a full range of compliance services for investment advisers, offering compliance 

tools that are tailored to fit the ever changing regulatory landscape as well as your business needs. 

If your company would like to strengthen its business practices, please contact us today so we can 

leverage our experience to create real-life business and legal solutions to help your business thrive.  

 


